
      

 

September 12-16, 2022 

BELL SCHEDULE 

1st – 7:15 – 8:45     2nd 8:50 – 10:20        3rd 10:25 – 11:55     4th 12:20 – 1:45  

• Many thanks to the families who have submitted their student dues! If you 
have not done so, please don’t forget to take care of your student dues as soon as 
possible.  The $50 donation toward enhancing the COL student experience is tax 
deductible. https://secure.qgiv.com/for/pscfd 
• To gage our communication efforts, we are initiating a monthly Parent 

Probe question.  We welcome your feedback, which may be a reply to the Remind 

notification of this newsletter or an email to Ms. Thigpen or Mr. Fields.  Their email 

addresses are pthigpen@polk.edu or jfields@polk.edu.  This month’s question is: 

o Parents, do you feel encouraged and comfortable enough to provide 

feedback or input to the COL faculty and staff?  If not, what can we do to 

help?   

• All COL students must wear their COL Student ID in the COL building!

  If you haven’t gotten yours, you may obtain your ID, lanyard, and cover in 

the COL office.  

• COL is having a Glow Run on 10/28/22 at 6:00 pm. Please share the flyer 

and spread the word. We look forward to having our families and friends on 

campus for this event!   

• We wish the best of luck to COL’s A-Team at their upcoming competition.  

They will compete at McKeel Academy on 9/13/22 at 3:30 pm.  Feel free to come 

cheer them on!  

• COL’s 2023 graduation is set for Friday, May 12 at 6:00 pm in the Winter 

Haven Health Center (Gym).  Seniors, use this information when you are ordering 

your announcements from Jostens.  

• Look for notification of the upcoming principal’s quarterly Chat and Chew.  

More information is soon to come.  

• Parents, have you asked your student about Canvas lately?  Remember to 

stay in the know!  

 

“Life has no remote…get up and change it yourself!” – 

Mark A. Cooper 
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